
Thank you for your interest and support of the Pike County 

Culinary Arts Program and our “New Generation Café.” 

The Culinary Arts program is adjusting to several changes this 

school year.  These changes are exciting, but also full of new 

challenges. 

With the demands of the program requirements and 

additional transition challenges, we unfortunately cannot 

open the New Generation Café to the public this school year.   

We apologize for the void this creates for our regular diners. 

Thanks again for your support of our program. 


